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To, 
 
 The Hon’ble Commissioner, 
 Navodaya Vidyalalya Samiti 
 Sector – 62, B-15,  

Institutional Area,  
NOIDA – 201 309 (UP) 

 
Dear Sir, 
 
 I gather that though the indefinite strike of the employees was 
called off following talks with you and the Hon’ble Minister of State for 
HRD, the administration has taken action against a number of teaching 
and non-teaching staff. This is in the nature of penal and vengeful 
action. 
 
 In the interest of restoring normalcy in the Institution I request 
you to withdraw all these actions. 
 
 I hope this will be done. 
 
 Thanking you, 
 

Yours, 
 

 
(A.B.Bardhan) 

Secretary 
 

  


